
Advent 3 – 17th December 2023 

Christingle Service 

 

 

Our Christingle Service was such fun.  The children loved taking part.  Emma 

set props up around the hall and the children had to find objects that would 

create a “living Christingle”.  Luckily Richard arrived in a large orange tee shirt 

and Melvyn had brought his lunch box with some very large items of food 

which we placed on knitting needles to represent the four seasons. 

 



The hall was set out in a café style with Christingle kits in boxes for us all to 

make our Christingles.  We enjoyed a quiz as we learned more about the origin 

and meaning of the Christingle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       

    

     



 

   

 

 


